Constantino, Mike

From: Moon, Shawn K [skmoon@uhlaw.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 6:22 PM

To: Constantino, Mike JUL 13 201

Subject: U.S. Renal Care Oak Brook Dialysis - Support Letters

Attachments: Qak Brook Patient Support Letters 2.pdf HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Good Afternoon Mike,

Please find the attached PDF copies of letters written in support of the U.S. Renal Care Oak Brook Dialysis certificate of
need application, project number 11-024.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments,

Thanks,

Shawn

Shawn Kenneth Moon
Ungaretti & Harris LLP

70 W. Madison 3t. Ste. 3500
Chicago, lllinois 60602
(312) 977-4342 (ph)

(312) 977-4405 (fax)
skmoon@uhlaw.com

Information contained in this email transmission is privileged and
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read,
distribute or reproduce this transmission (including any
attachments). If you have received this email in error, please
notify the sender by email reply.

To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we
inform you that, unless otherwise expressly indicated, any U.S.
federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any
attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be
used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal
Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to
another party any transaction or matter addressed herein.




June 24, 2011

Mr. Dale Galassie

Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson St., 2™ Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Re: U.S. Renal Care Oak Brook Dialysis — Application #11-024

Dear Mr. Galassie:

I am a dialysis patient writing in support of the proposed U.S. Renal Ca‘re dialysis facility
to be built in the Oak Brook-Downers Grove area. I am currently receiving peritoneal
dialysis in my home, but should my health status change that would require in center
treatment, I would like to choose my dialysis provider in this area. Currently there is

only one provider for in-center care in the DuPage county area.

.A U.S. Renal Care location in this area would stimulate quality and patient satisfaction
efforts in all clinics. I believe dialysis patients deserve a choice in their health care
provider and I support the approval of a U.S. Renal Care location to be built in Oak
Brook.

Sincerely,
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June 24, 2011

Mr. Dale Galassie
Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board

525 W. Jefferson St., 2™ Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

Re: U.S. Renal Care Oak Brook Dialysis ~ Application #11-024

Dear Mr. Galassie:

I amn a dialysis patient writing in support of the proposed U.S. Renal Care dialysis facility
to be built in the Oak Brook-Downers Grove area. 1 am currently receiving peritoneal
dialysis in my home, but should my health status change that would require in center
treatment, 1 would like to choose my dialysis provider in this area. Currently there is

only one provider for in-center care in the DuPage county area.

.A U.8. Renal Care location in this area would stimulate quality and patient satisfaction
efforts in all clinics. 1 believe dialysis patients deserve a choice in their health care
provider and I support the approval of a U.S. Renal Care location to be built in Qak
Brook.

Sir_merely,
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